
 

 

Date:  Thursday, 17 March 2016 

 
NOTICE TO SHIPPERS 

 
Australia to Vanuatu 

 
 NORTHBOUND BAF NOTIFICATION 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Neptune Pacific Line (NPL) would wish to advise our valued customers that the Bunker Adjustment 

Factor (BAF) surcharge upon the Australia to Vanuatu has been subject to on-going reviews. 

During this review period, fuel prices have decreased and as a result NPL are pleased to advise a 

downward adjusted BAF will be applicable as follows; 

 

 Effective Capitaine Tasman v 153 

ETD Melbourne - 14th March 2012 

ETD Port Kembla - 17th March 2012 

ETD Brisbane - 20th March 2012 

 

of USD645.00 / 20’ and USD1290 / 40’ and USD 46.07/RT 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support to NPL. 

Any points of clarification please do not hesitate to contact your local NPL team. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Neptune Pacific Line 

www.neptunepacific.com 

 

                  Any enquiries can be directed to Customer Service or to our Agents in Honiara, Noro or Port Vila. 

Neptune Pacific Line Australia:  customerservice-australia@neptunepacific.com 

http://www.neptunepacific.com/
mailto:customerservice-australia@neptunepacific.com

